
 
McRae Industries, Inc. 

Government Contract Awarded 
 
 

Mount Gilead, N.C. - March 25, 2022. McRae Industries, Inc. (Pink Sheets: MCRAA 
and MCRAB) McRae Footwear, a division of McRae Industries has been awarded by 
the Defense Logistics Agency of the United States Government, a maximum 
$16,717,706 firm-fixed-price, indefinite-delivery/indefinite-quantity contract for Navy 
steel toe combat boots.  This is a one-year base contract with two one-year option 
periods. 
 
 
 
Contact: 
D. Gary McRae, President 
910-439-6147 


